
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    August 16, 2012  
Time:  11:00 AM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Media Release – Suicide  
 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department was called to the 500 block of Ohio Street at approximately 8:32 a.m. on 
August 16, 2012 for a male subject that was deceased outside of a home.   
 
Oshkosh Police Detectives investigated the incident and the investigation indicates the death to be a 
suicide.   
 
With respect to the family, no other information will be released at this time.  
 
If you or someone you know is having a difficult time coping with a situation, there are many resources 
available to help.  In Oshkosh, you may call the Winnebago County Crisis line at 233-7707 or if you live in 
the Appleton/Neenah/Menasha area, you may call 722-7707.   
 
There are many national organizations that can help.  You may go to: 
http://suicidehotlines.com/wisconsin.html for more information and phone numbers to help. 
 
If you have questions about this media release, please call me.  Thank you. 
 
 

 

Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742 
Cell:     (920) 379-3572 

#### 


